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Upcoming Events: 
  

Monday, February 3 — 
Meeting-Member-led, 
CFGG 330 S Greene St, 
6pm 

 
Thursday, April 16 — New 

Member Induction, First 
Baptist Church, 1pm 

 
May 1-3, 2020 — Eta State 

NC Convention, 
Greensboro, NC  

 

Thursday, May 14 — 
Meeting- New Member 
Welcome and Officer 
Installation, location TBD, 
6pm 

 
July 7-11, 2020 — 

International Conference, 
Philadelphia, PA  

 

April 23-25, 2021 — Eta 
State NC Convention, 
Asheville 

  

July 11-14, 2022 — 
International Conference, 
New Orleans, LA  

 

President’s Message 
Dear Beta Beta Sisters, 

2020 has arrived and has brought with it the potential 

for many new beginnings!   

Our first meeting of this calendar year was February 3 

at the Community Foundation, hosted by Traci Poole.  

We had a quorum and approved our rules revisions 

(quorum number decreased), budget, and past minutes.  

It is time to nominate new members!  Please send your 

nominees by March 15 to me, and I will forward to the 

group for approval.  The link is on page 2, our website, 

and the ncdkg website.   

The convention plans are well under way and are 

shaping very nicely.  If you have never attended a state 

convention, you definitely should attend this year.  It’s 

in Greensboro!  Also, the opportunity to meet fellow 

DKG members from across the state has become one of 

my favorite events.   

I still need your help with our chapter’s role in 

convention.  We need a basket to raffle, door prizes, and 

lots and lots of helping hands.  Our basket’s theme is 

Snow Day Emergency Kit, and I would like to include a 

cuddly throw blanket, a couple of rental or streaming 

gift cards (redbox, fandango, etc), popcorn, candies, and 

whatever else you would want in a gift basket.  Door 

prizes should be small items valued at $5-$10 in gift 

bags.  If you have connections, let’s use them!  As the 

convention weekend approaches, we will be asking for 

people to sign up for various tasks and shifts on SignUp 

Genius  As convention is a major event with many 

moving parts, please help where you can.   

Looking forward to seeing all of you soon! 

In Sisterhood,  

Sharon 
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Bulletin Items: 
Sharon Sullivan, President, Editor  

ssullivan218@aol.com  
 

Beta Beta on the Web: 

deltakappagammabetabeta.weebly.com 
 

Eta State Website: www.ncdkg.org 
International Website: www.dkg.org 

For the DKG website login information, 

including password, email Sharon. 

Winter Edition of the Eta State News 
 

The latest edition of DKG News is now 
online only!  If you need a printed copy, 

please email 

betabetachapter.ncdkg@gmail.com. 

News from Eta State NC 
Headquarters is the Convention Project! 
Members who have completed their doctoral 
degrees between July 1, 2018 - June 30, 
2020, will be recognized and honored at the 
2020 DKG International Convention in 
Philadelphia.  Check the current issue of 
Eta Data for details.  The deadline is April 
30. 
 

The NC DKG Educational Foundation 
encourages members to show their love and 
celebrate a teacher by participating in the 
101 Challenge. For the month of February, 
all donations will be matched dollar for 
dollar! 
 

2020 Convention 

Convention registration continues!  Use the 
Google Form to register.  Pay by credit card 
or check.  Early bird deadline is April 15. 
*All volunteers must be registered attendees, 
and we will need all of the help we can get!*   
 

Book your room at Embassy Suites before 
they are all gone!  The rate is $125 per 
night and includes breakfast and happy 
hour.  Call the hotel directly (336-668-
4535) and use the code DKG for the 
discount.   
 

Don’t forget to recognize your fellow sisters, 
mentors, and even your own businesses 
with program ads!  Ads are due March 31. 
 

 
 
 

Members Fundraising 
The Tea Party fundraiser, December 
14, was a huge success despite its 
small turnout.  We raised $110 for 
our Janie Phillips Grant-in-Aid for 
first- and second-year teachers.  
Much thanks goes to Pam Farlow for 
coordinating the event, securing the 
venue, and providing the tea.  Our 
regional director, Peggy Stuart, 
stopped by.  We raffled off a variety 
of items including baked goods, 
scarves, books, jewelry, and 
handbags.  All present agreed that it 
was an easy way to raise money and 
spend a few hours together.  Thank 
you to all who attended!!! 
 

 

Membership! 
Membership applications are due! 
Consider nominating colleagues, 
your children’s or grandchildren’s 
teachers, friends, and neighbors for 
membership!  Any woman involved 
in education at any level is eligible 
to join, and with the new collegiate 
level of membership, our group 
could connect with those most in 
need of mentoring and support.   
 
Congratulations to Kamine 
Haghighi, grandmother of twins!   

Leaders Wanted!  
The Nominations Committee is in need of 
your help!  The following positions have to 
be filled before May: 

President 
Vice-President 
Treasurer 

Recording Secretary 
Corresponding Secretary 
 
For information on what any of these 
positions entails, please contact Sharon. 
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